
From: Ann Rodriquez <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Sunday, September 3, 2017 8:49 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Cc: Richard Kahn; Daphne Wallace
Subject: Re: Big N: Crown Bay Marina -Big N secured-

Big N is safe 😊

<=r>

I went down to Crown Bay to handle all the paper work and to make sure that it's in a secured spot. Our guys will head down first thing in the morning to add more straps and ropes to secure Big N as much as possible.

Gene was insisting that Big N needed to leave today so they could secure Subbase Dry Dock.

Ann R.

On Sep 3, 2017, at 1:34 PM, Ann Rodriquez <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Big N is at Subbase Dry Dock at the moment.

<=iv id="AppleMailSignature">

Gene is putting her back into the water this afternoon. It will go to Crown Bay tomorrow night or Tuesday morning and our guys will get it strapped and tied properly.

I'll forward photos once Big N is secured.

Gene said this morning that it can't stay during the storm even though he personally told Daphne and my self on Friday that it could. Gene said Hurricane Irma might be too severe for SBDD to hold Big N so for safety reasons it won't be able to stay.

Ann R.

jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:

[REDACTED]

Subject: Little St. James <=b>

Good Day Ann,

I have attached our Hurricane evacuation protocol.&nb=p; This has all the information needed for staying in the marina during a s=orm. From the nights that are not occurred during the storm the cha=ge will be \$2.00 per foot per night.

70 x \$2.00 =\$140.00 per night. If you have an= other questions or concerns please feel free to give us a call.

Thank you,

Liza

Liza Lord

Crown Bay Marina

8168 Crown Bay Marina Ste. 528

St. Thomas, VI 00802

liz=@crownbay.com <mailto:liza@crownbay.com>

w=w.crownbay.com <http://www.crownbay.com>

<=iv>

Hey Bossman,

I've been speaking with Liza from Crown Bay Marina (across from SBDD) to see if they can fit us into their storage area. Liza is working on it and should have more info on storage fee in about an hour

Our only other option is for Carlos to take it to Virgin Gorda this afternoon but I don't think the Barge is capable of that run due to bad weather, worn seals on steering shaft, water going into the engine room and Hydraulic fluid leaking. The cut off date to deliver Big N to Virgin Dry Dock is Monday morning.

awaiting storage quote from Crown Bay Marina. I'll keep everyone posted...

<http://viconsortium.com/featured/hurricane-irma-continues-track-to-leeward-island/>

<http://viconsortium.com/featured/hurricane-irma-continues-track-to-leeward-islands/>

<https://www.yahoo.com/news/going-223240149.html> <https://www.yahoo.com/news/hurricane-irma-worried-were-going-223240149.html>

Ann R.

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

=